From: donotreply@state.de.us (MailBox Resources

To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources); pattie.friel@gmail.com
Subject: Public Hearing Comments
Date: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 9:19:29 AM

Comments on Docket #2024-P-MULTI-0007 -- US Wind Project

Name: Patricia R Friel

Phone: 4843541010

Email Address: pattie.friel@gmail.com
Organization: Towere Shores Beach Association

Comments:

As a Tower Shores home owner I am extremely concerned about the proposed plan to
construct four Offshore Export Cables offshore in the state park and then make landfall at 3R's
Beach or Tower Road in Delaware. Such a plan would be extremely dangerous to the health
and well-being to the private property and homeowners in our community based on the
projected plan to carry approximately 1,100 megawatts of electricity under the ocean and onto
a beach which is so close to our community. The proposal for the construction of projects of
this kind have been rightfully rejected by other sought after sites for the same reason that we
are rejecting it and the State of Delaware needs to follow suit in order to protect its citizens
potentially impacted by life-threatening results should it be approved. A more detailed
summary of our community concerns is thoroughly presented in the previously posted
comments provided by our association's president, Elizabeth Frazee,.dated September 2, 2024


mailto:dtidonotreply@delaware.gov
mailto:DNRECHearingComments@delaware.gov
mailto:pattie.friel@gmail.com

